
MWES Newsletter - Week of 12/24/18 
DECEMBER 

 

24-January 1, 2019 - Winter Break: Schools Closed for Students 

24-25 and January 1, 2019 - Winter Break: Offices Closed 

 

JANUARY 

 

3 - School-Wide Spelling Bee Grades 4 and 5 (snow date 1/10/19) 

4 - Bumblebee Grade 1 

7 - Bumblebee Grade 2 

7 - 6:30 pm CogAT parent information night (FIFTH GRADE PARENTS ONLY) 

9 - Bumblebee Grade 3 

 

Winter-Sing-Along! 

 

On Friday, December 21st, students will be participating in our school-wide sing-a-long. Due 

to space limitations, this is a student/staff only event. If you are planning to sign your child 

out early on Friday, December 21st, please sign them out before 2:00pm. 

We have implemented the following changes to our recess and lunch schedule for this day 

only. 

 

Recess 

K  10:05-10:35 

1  10:35-11:05 

2  11:05-11:35 

3  11:35-12:05 



4  12:05-12:35 

5  12:35-1:05 

 

Lunch 

K  10:35-11:05 

1  11:05-11:35 

2  11:35-12:05 

3  12:05-12:35 

4  12:35-1:05 

5  1:05-1:35 

 

A NOTE FROM MRS. DEBORD & MRS. BIALESKI 

 

As our winter break approaches, the entire staff at Manor Woods would like to wish you and 

your family a wonderful time together, lots of snow, and lots of laughter. We are looking 

forward to beginning a new year with your child(ren) when they return in January. The 

teachers are planning meaningful instruction and engaging activities in order to build upon 

our expectations to prepare your child social, emotionally, and academically for their future 

endeavors. 

 

Today, we will bring closure to the year 2018. We are happy to share that we have made 

steady gains so far this school year with our "Being a Writer" program, Dreambox, MAP 

scores, and math and reading levels. Behavior has been stellar as we continue to collect 

hundreds of yellow tickets for positive behavior. 

 

If you've been a member of the Manor Woods community for awhile, you know that we 

celebrate the children and the end of the calendar year year with a school-wide sing-a-long. 

We will be continuing this tradition today with winter songs permeating our building while 

kicking off the holiday season. The children also participated in a school-wide BINGO game 



as a celebration for moving Manny the duck forward, part of our PBIS program.  Great things 

are going on around our school. 

 

Again, we wish you a wonderful break and holidays full of cheer. Be safe and enjoy the New 

Year! 

 

Fondly, 

Carol DeBord, Principal 

Julia Bialeski, Assistant Principal 

 

 

REPORTING ABSENCES 

 

Please use the following link to report your child's absence. Your child needs a note to return 

to school each time they are absent. Please be sure to state the reasons for their absence. 

MWESabsences@hcpss.org 

 

 

PICK UP AND DROP OFF REMINDER 

When picking up or dropping off your child before or after school, we encourage you to use 

the car-pool loop. If you choose to park in the lot to wait for your child in the pm, you MUST 

parking in a designated spaces and walk to get greet them. They may not walk 

unaccompanied to your car.  Also, please pull in the handicapped spot only if you have tags 

or a placard. We appreciate your help for the safety of our children. 

 

mailto:MWESabsences@hcpss.org
mailto:MWESabsences@hcpss.org


 

FARMs PROGRAM 

The Free and Reduced-Priced Meals (FARMs) program provides access to an array of 

services for qualified families including free and reduced-priced breakfasts and lunches, free 

SAT and ACT registration, free tuition to take college courses at Howard Community. 

READ MORE 

 

Howard County Executive Calvin Ball and Howard County Public School System (HCPSS) 

Superintendent Michael J. Martirano released a video urging families to take advantage of 

supports for which they qualify – specifically the Free and Reduced Meals program 

(FARMs). Please share with your school communities. 

 

 

SCHOOL NEWS 

 

YOUNG AUTHOR'S GRADE LEVEL 2ND-5TH GRADE WINNERS 

Congrats to all of our winners and all 40 students who entered the writing contest! All of the 

entries were absolutely amazing.  

READ MORE 

 

MWES 1ST, 2ND, 3RD GRADE BUMBLE BEE SPELLING BEE 

FINALISTS/ALTERNATES 

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/FrXzYyE403p_1pKqvq5wMw~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRd_itKP0QqaHR0cHM6Ly93d3cuaGNwc3Mub3JnL2Zvb2Qtc2VydmljZXMvZmFybXMvVwdzY2hvb2xtQgoAAMr3HFyvUdpeUhxjaHJpc3RpbmFfc2h1bWFrZXJAaGNwc3Mub3JnWAQAAAAB
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/J1zcd4j2URpnQsEJ1Y8WbA~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRd_itKP0QsaHR0cHM6Ly93d3cuaGNwc3Mub3JnL3ZpZGVvcy9mYXJtcy1zdXBwb3J0cy9XB3NjaG9vbG1CCgAAyvccXK9R2l5SHGNocmlzdGluYV9zaHVtYWtlckBoY3Bzcy5vcmdYBAAAAAE~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/ak55Z25GPs7DCjx8flqdYQ~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRd_itKP0RCaHR0cHM6Ly9td2VzLmhjcHNzLm9yZy9zaXRlcy9kZWZhdWx0L2ZpbGVzL1lBJTIwV0lOTkVSUyUyMDIwMTgucGRmVwdzY2hvb2xtQgoAAMr3HFyvUdpeUhxjaHJpc3RpbmFfc2h1bWFrZXJAaGNwc3Mub3JnWAQAAAAB


We would like to recognize the top performers and alternates from our classes. We are 

looking forward to our grade level BumbleBee activities in January!! 

READ MORE 

 

MWES 4TH AND 5TH GRADE SPELLING BEE FINALISTS/ALTERNATES 

The following students will represent their classes in the school-wide spelling bee for 4th and 

5th grades. Wish them luck! 

READ MORE 

 

PTA NEWS 

The PTA is a very integral part of the school community. Please read about the upcoming 

events and activities that are being planned for your student. READ MORE 

Support Manor Woods by joining us for restaurant nights. A portion of your dining bill 

benefits our PTA. READ MORE 

Support Manor Woods by shopping on Amazon through Amazon Smile! Read more 

 

 

COMMUNITY NEWS FROM OUR FEEDER SCHOOLS 

Our community includes other schools within the area and provides activities that often 

encompass the Manor Woods Community. Find out about events being held at Mt. View MS, 

Burleigh Manor MS and Marriotts Ridge HS. READ MORE 

 

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/8jzufBvpngY5VqOsE4n4nA~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRd_itKP0RNaHR0cHM6Ly9td2VzLmhjcHNzLm9yZy9zaXRlcy9kZWZhdWx0L2ZpbGVzL1NwZWxsaW5nJTIwRmluYWxpc3RzJTIwMXN0LTNyZC5wZGZXB3NjaG9vbG1CCgAAyvccXK9R2l5SHGNocmlzdGluYV9zaHVtYWtlckBoY3Bzcy5vcmdYBAAAAAE~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/eM2SOECxYwkV8pBwLuBTDw~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRd_itKP0RjaHR0cHM6Ly9td2VzLmhjcHNzLm9yZy9zaXRlcy9kZWZhdWx0L2ZpbGVzLzR0aCUyMGFuZCUyMDV0aCUyMGdyYWRlJTIwc3BlbGxpbmclMjBiZWUlMjBmaW5hbGlzdHMucGRmVwdzY2hvb2xtQgoAAMr3HFyvUdpeUhxjaHJpc3RpbmFfc2h1bWFrZXJAaGNwc3Mub3JnWAQAAAAB
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/uB-zUk9UT07KsxEAnL8ljA~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRd_itKP0QXaHR0cDovL3d3dy5td2VzcHRhLm9yZy9XB3NjaG9vbG1CCgAAyvccXK9R2l5SHGNocmlzdGluYV9zaHVtYWtlckBoY3Bzcy5vcmdYBAAAAAE~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/ULKOA2lHN7lhiK5wuErQaw~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRd_itKP0RJaHR0cHM6Ly9td2VzLmhjcHNzLm9yZy9zaXRlcy9kZWZhdWx0L2ZpbGVzLzIwMTklMjBSZXN0YXVyYW50JTIwTmlnaHRzLnBkZlcHc2Nob29sbUIKAADK9xxcr1HaXlIcY2hyaXN0aW5hX3NodW1ha2VyQGhjcHNzLm9yZ1gEAAAAAQ~~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/ocG1v3lerRP5kKfhMoJ0nA~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRd_itKP0QwaHR0cHM6Ly9td2VzLmhjcHNzLm9yZy9uZXdzLzIwMTgvMTEvYW1hem9uLXNtaWxlVwdzY2hvb2xtQgoAAMr3HFyvUdpeUhxjaHJpc3RpbmFfc2h1bWFrZXJAaGNwc3Mub3JnWAQAAAAB
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/OzioCAREfGI60tkqqYky6A~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRd_itKP0ROaHR0cHM6Ly9td2VzLmhjcHNzLm9yZy9zaXRlcy9kZWZhdWx0L2ZpbGVzL2hzJTIwY29tbXVuaXR5JTIwaW5mbyUyMDEyLTctMTgucGRmVwdzY2hvb2xtQgoAAMr3HFyvUdpeUhxjaHJpc3RpbmFfc2h1bWFrZXJAaGNwc3Mub3JnWAQAAAAB


 

COMMUNITY NEWS AND PROGRAMS 

Community Action Council 

General Info CAC Dec2018 - flyer about Howard County’s Community Action Council’s 

supports for families needing assistance at the food bank, with paying the heating bill, or with 

housing payment assistance. 

 

Howard County Food Bank Donation Items 

Items Needed at Food Bank Dec2018 - flyer about what and how to donate to the Howard 

County Community Action Council’s Food Bank 

 

Winter Meals on December 27-28  

Please let your communities know that Free Winter Break Meals will be offered at two 

Howard County locations on Thursday, December 27 and Friday, December 28, 

2018.  Details can be found at HCPSS News Post re Winter Meals. 

 

Find out what is going on within Howard County and surrounding areas. Notices are neither 

sponsored nor endorsed by the Howard County Public School System. 

READ MORE 

 

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/eeoIPu3oUUfHa63TSmN3CQ~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRd_itKP0RGaHR0cHM6Ly9kcml2ZS5nb29nbGUuY29tL2ZpbGUvZC8xeUp4N2Q1bGhna0VWUWNCcFBGN2t3WnhKcHgzNzFqMU0vdmlld1cHc2Nob29sbUIKAADK9xxcr1HaXlIcY2hyaXN0aW5hX3NodW1ha2VyQGhjcHNzLm9yZ1gEAAAAAQ~~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/Ml7nHASGaZuVIh96pXaxSg~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRd_itKP0RGaHR0cHM6Ly9kcml2ZS5nb29nbGUuY29tL2ZpbGUvZC8xcnRoX1pWcTIxX0diWklwUXpVQ1VNZmFqSTdzZ0FORy0vdmlld1cHc2Nob29sbUIKAADK9xxcr1HaXlIcY2hyaXN0aW5hX3NodW1ha2VyQGhjcHNzLm9yZ1gEAAAAAQ~~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/GfnYJabgiBfqj_U8u2dYiA~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRd_itKP0RnaHR0cHM6Ly9uZXdzLmhjcHNzLm9yZy9uZXdzLXBvc3RzLzIwMTgvMTIvd2ludGVyLWJyZWFrLW1lYWxzLXByb2dyYW0td2lsbC1zZXJ2ZS1ob3dhcmQtY291bnR5LWNoaWxkcmVuL1cHc2Nob29sbUIKAADK9xxcr1HaXlIcY2hyaXN0aW5hX3NodW1ha2VyQGhjcHNzLm9yZ1gEAAAAAQ~~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/B400dvGLNJNKJlNgOBO7Lg~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRd_itKP0QyaHR0cHM6Ly93d3cuaGNwc3Mub3JnL2NvbW11bml0eS1uZXdzLWFuZC1wcm9ncmFtcy9XB3NjaG9vbG1CCgAAyvccXK9R2l5SHGNocmlzdGluYV9zaHVtYWtlckBoY3Bzcy5vcmdYBAAAAAE~

